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The Back Page. 

The Back Page will look at topics and items of interest, but from not 

quite THE RIGHT ANGLE. 

 

Two Great Deputations On his first Deputation as RWM Bro. 

Stuart Jack led a 14 strong Deputation to Lodge Garrowhill No. 

1413 and was warmly welcomed by Bro. Andrew Alston, RWM 

and the Garrowhill Brethren. Two days later and a larger         

Deputation (24) visited Lodge St. Enoch No. 1288. The two     

Degrees worked were of the highest standard and great credit 

must be given to our Brethren who supported the RWM. 

   

 

 

 

 

VISIT—www.stbryde579.co.uk 
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    February          Masonic               Diary 

Wed. 3rd. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Committee Meeting 

at 7.30 p.m. 

Thur. 4th. Grand Lodge of Scotland Regular            

Communication at 2 p.m. Freemasons Hall, Edinburgh. 

Fri. 5th. Emblem Lodge No. 6727 Installation 3 p.m. 

Blackpool. 

Sat. 6th. Uddingston Masonic Burns Club. Burns      

Supper at 6.30 p.m. 

Wed. 10th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Regular Meeting at 

7.30 p.m. M.M. Degree by Lodge Buchanan No. 1499. 

Wed. 24th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Regular Meeting at  

7.30 p.m. F.C. by Lodge Douglas No. 1557.  

Thurs. 25th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 visit Lodge    

Robert Burns No. 440. M.M. Degree.  

Emblem Lodge No. 6727 

Blackpool. 

Installation Friday, 5th. February 

2016 at 3.30.p.m. 

Any Brother wishing to attend the 

above Installation please contact the 

Lodge Secretary.   

Uddingston Masonic Burns Club 

ANNUAL BURNS SUPPER 
Saturday 6th. February 2016 

Tickets on sale NOW from Bro. Tom Lynch.  
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Grand Master Mason of Scotland. 
The historic photo of the future King 
sitting on a bench with Grand Lodge 
Office-bearers (including James 
Grieve a member of 579) was      
replicated on the day, using the 
same bench that the future Grand 
Master and King used for the photo. 
The Lodge opened a small museum 
which has the sederunt book  
signed Albert as the future King 
signed his name.   

Interestingly, during the      
period around the 1745 the 
Lodge was closed as the 
Master and members of the 
Lodge were fighting for the 
Stuart cause. The Master 
fought in the final battle at  

Culloden in 1746 and it was not for another ten years that 
the Lodge sought permission to reopen.   



6  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

     

   

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Three New Members 
The Right Worshipful Master, Bro. Stuart Jack and the Brethren 

of the Lodge are delighted to welcome the following Brethren as 

New Members. 

Ross Liddell. Ross was Initiated on 23rd. December 2015 and 

was Proposed by Bro. Duncan Mulholland WJW and Seconded 

by Bro. Mark Mulholland. Ross lives in Bellshill and is a             

Manufacturing Engineer.  

Daren Cheney. Daren was Initiated on 27th. January 2016 and 

lives in Uddingston. He is an Electrical Director and was         

Proposed by Andrew Jack and Seconded by the R.W.M.  

Tony Hilton . Was Initiated on the 27th. January 2016 with     

Darren. He lives in Houston but works locally and was Proposed 

by Mark Young and Seconded by Ronnie McKibbin.  

The Members of the Lodge look forward to giving our New  

Members a warm welcome  to our meetings.  

¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬¬ 

Lodge Allegiance No. 1465, Brussels. 

Unusually, the Grand Lodge of Scotland has two 

Lodges in Belgium. A few years ago I visited 

Lodge Allegiance in Brussels with Bro. Bill   

Perry and Bill Craig. The Lodge was Chartered 

by our Grand Lodge on 1st. November 1951. 

This Members jewel recently became available 

and I purchased it for our display cabinet as I 

was unable to get one during our visit. Jim Jack. 

Lodge Glamis No. 99, 250th. Anniversary.    

On 16th. January, a Deputation from the 
Grand Lodge of Scotland, headed by the 
Grand Master Mason carried out the           

re-dedication of the historic Lodge in Glamis. The Lodge    
traces its history to 1736 but was not Chartered by Grand 
Lodge until 1765. Three Grand Master Masons have been 
members of the Lodge, but most importantly in 1936, The 
Duke of York later to become King George VI as affiliated 
into the Lodge, which would enable him to become    
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Grand Lodge.  
  

February Communication.  
Thursday 4th. February will be an          
important date in the history of our      
Province as at this meeting Grand Lodge 
will approve the Commission of Bro.     

William Perry, P.M. 
Lodge Robert Burns 
No. 440 as the 17th. Provincial Grand 
Master of the Middle Ward. Bro. Perry 
is currently The Depute Provincial 
Grand Master. The Brethren of Lodge 
St. Bryde are welcome to attend this 
meeting and support Bro. Perry.   
Provincial Grand Lodge.  
Annual Divine Service. The Annual 
Divine Service of Provincial Grand 
Lodge will be held on Sunday 24th. 

April 2016 in Uddingston Old Parish Church at 6 for 6.30 
p.m.  Zip Line Challenge.  Provincial Grand Lodge is      
organising a Fund Raising event in aid of Prostate Scotland 
in the form of a Zipline across the Clyde. The event will be 
held on Saturday 14th. May 2016 and the minimum       
sponsorship  required to enter is £250. Our RWM Bro.     
Stuart Jack will entering the challenge on behalf of our 
Lodge which is in line with our support for the Grand Lodge 
Prostate Scotland Appeal.  

Lodge St. Bryde - Supporting  

Prostate Scotland 2016  

Sponsor our Master  

Zip The Clyde 

Sponsor Form on Notice Board. 
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Lodge St. Bryde News. 
The last meeting of the year 2015 was indeed 
one to remember. An excellent F.C. by Bro. 
Duncan Mulholland, WJW and his Team was 
witnessed by around seventy Brethren       
including eight Reigning Masters warmly  
welcomed by the Right Worshipful Master, 
Bro. Stuart Jack. The RWM also welcomed 
Bro. Robert Gibb, P.M. 579 who was visiting 

from his home in California. Bro. Robert is our longest serving 
Past Master, having been Installed in November 1976.   
 
 

NEW MERCHANDISE 
The Lodge Library has on 

sale a stock of the new 
style Cufflinks (£10),       
Tie Pins & Tacks (£5) 
and Lapel Badges (£3)   

Bro. Stuart Jack, RWM welcomes eight Reigning Masters to the 

last meeting of the year.  
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Lodge Bothwell Brig No. 
1229 Installation.  
A large attendance of      
Brethren from Lodges 
throughout the country and 
beyond attended the           
Installation of Bro. Captain 
David Johnston as Right  
Worshipful Master of the 
Lodge and his Office-bearers 
in our Hall on Saturday 9th. 
January 2016.  
Installing Masters Bros. John 
Furlong and Gerard Furlong 
carried out their duties in an 
excellent manner.  

 

Bro. Stuart Jack, RWM congratulates 

Bro. Capt. David Johnston on being 

Installed as RWM of 1229.  

 

Saturday 5th. March 2016 

Fantastic Cabaret 

Tickets £7 each, list on Notice Board 

New Boiler. The New Boiler was Installed and tested on 
Monday 18th./Tuesday 19th. January. It was a great 
combined effort by the Contractors and Bros. Jim 
McLennan and Ian Dick. The system is now fully       
functional and we would like to thank everyone for their 
help. 


